
From: myra mackay   
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 11:02 AM 
To: Patty Huber <phuber@okotoks.ca> 
Cc: Pat Coe  
Subject: Myra-library board resignation 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Hi Patty, 
 
I will be resigning from the Okotoks Public Library Board of Directors as of October 31, 2022. 
 
Thanks, 
Myra 
  




